student sustainability committee i}

university of illinois &t urbana-champaign

Apil 25, 2009

University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign (UIUC)
Student Sustainability Committee

Re: Request for funding from the UIUC Sustainability / Clean Energy Technology Fees
Project: Shut the Sash Model Program Development
Applicant: Jeremy Neighbors

Dear Jeremy:

On behalf of the Student Sustainability Committee for the University of Illinois at Urbana-
Champaign, I would like to thank you for responding to our call for proposals to use funds raised by
the student Clean Enetrgy Technology and Sustainability Fees to implement a project that improves
the sustainability of our campus. Each proposal was evaluated based on its sustainability impact (i.e.
energy ot sustainability impact, campus presence, project longevity, and budget) and broader impact
(Le. education and creativity).

The Committee is pleased to inform you that we are recommending to the Office of
Sustainability that your project (to develop a model Shut the Sash Profram for Campus VAV
Fume hoods) receive $4,400 in funding, with the following requirements: 1) that the
committee’s support be indicated in program materials, 2) and that all work be completed by
December 2010 and that a final report of all work completed and accounting of funds spent be
provided to us, as well as electronic copies of all outreach materials developed. If you have any
questions regarding these requirements, please contact us at sustainability-committee@uiuc.edu

The Committee will contact you when the Office of Sustainability officially approves this project.
At that point, we will discuss the Committee’s protocol for financial and progress management to
complete this project, and make arrangements for transfer of funds. As previously discussed,
semestetly updates and account statements describing how funds are being used will be required in

addition to a final report on project completion.

Again, thank you for your interest in improving the sustainability of the University of Illinois at
Utbana-Champaign. We look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Ypars

Suhail F. Barot
UIUC Student Sustainability Committee, Chair
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Project: Shut the Sash Model Program Development
Funding Source: Clean Energy 'l'echnology Fee

“Fuanding Amount: §3,066~ / L]b’l)**ﬁ — - T
Receiving Campus Unit: Facilities & Services
Primary Contact Person: Jeremy Neighbors
E-mail: jneighbo@jllinois.edu Phone: (217) 265-6084
Secondary Contact Person: Kyle Farver
E-mail: kfarver2@illinois.edu  Phone: (217) 265-9828

Project Description:

Lowering the sashes on labotatory chemical fume hoods (CFHs) can result in significant
enetgy cost savings by reducing the volume of room air that has to be heated or cooled. This
projecé will evaluate the resources, components, and best practices requited to develop a
model shut the sash program and implement it campus-wide for vatiable ait volume (VAV)
CFHs. If successful, the project could generate over $250,200 in annual cost savings. Thus,
the Student Sustainability Committee is in favor of funding the full requested amount of

$4,400.
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